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S.B. 2118, S.D. 1, H.D. 1 

RELATING TO TRAFFIC VIOLATION 
 

House Committee on Judiciary & Hawaiian Affairs 
 
The Department of Transportation (DOT) supports S.B. 2118, S.D. 1, H.D. 1, which 
requires the driver of a moped to be in immediate possession of a valid driver's license 
or instruction permit at all times. 
 
The DOT supports all efforts to reduce moped and scooter fatalities and injuries on 
Hawaii’s roadways.  From 2016-2020, there were 16 moped fatalities in Hawaii.  This 
bill will make it easier for law enforcement to determine who has a driver’s 
license/permit and those who are driving illegally. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony.  
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